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Date:  xxxx
A request for your help
Xxxx
	One of the most important petitions in history is scheduled to be heard by the chief justices of the Supreme Court on January 9, 2014.  
	It is imperative that the justices understand the significance of the petition to insure that they will hear the petition.  
	The docket number is 14-527, David Moleski v. United States.  The case has been docketed and the government has already waived argument.  The judges are scheduled to hear it on January 9, 2015.  
	We are requesting that you immediately write a letter supporting that the Court hear the petition.  
	A sample letter is attached. 
	Sincerely,
	Michael Edwards 
